
NEWSLETTER 
FROM 

BRUNO SAVINGS AND CREDIT UNION 
LIMITED 

 

PO Box 158  Bruno, Saskatchewan PO Box 46, Prud’homme, Saskatchewan 

Telephone: 306-369-2901  

Fax:  306-369-2225    

Telephone: 306-654-2033  

Fax:  306-654-4640 

Office Hours:  Office Hours: 

Monday to Thursday – 9:00 – 12:00 

                                1:00 –   4:00 pm 

Monday 1- 4:30 pm 

Tuesday & Thursday: 9:00 – 12:00 pm 

Friday – 9:00 to 12:00 

           1:00 to   5:00 pm 

Friday – 9:00 to 1:00 pm 

 

           *************************************************** 

     Website:  www.brunocu.com                 

***************************************************  

     December 2020  

**************************************************************************
              BRUNO HOLIDAY HOURS 
                 
    Dec. 24/2020          Closed at 1 pm 
    Dec. 25 – 28 incl    Closed 
    Dec. 31/2020          Closed at 2:30 pm 
    Jan. 1/2021            Closed  
 
       PRUD’HOMME HOLIDAY HOURS 
 
 Dec. 25 – 28 inclusive -  Closed 
 Jan. 1, 2021 – Closed 
 
All other days are hours as usual. 
    
The Board, Management & Staff would 
like to wish everyone all the best in the 
Holiday Season and in 2021!! 
************************************************* 
RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE  
BRUNO CREDIT UNION 
Christmas on Main in Bruno 
Bruno School 
Vonda School 
Fr. Joe Park in Bruno*********************** 

                  WE ARE HIRING!! 

                
Bruno Credit Union is hiring a temporary 
full time Member Service Representative. 
The position would begin in January 2021 
and continue to approximately March of 
2022.   
To find out more details about the 
position, please visit our website at 
www.brunocu.com or call our office and 
speak with Susan Corbett at 369-2901.  
 
Application deadline is December 29, 
2020. 
************************************************** 

Bruno Credit Union’s Hours Are 

Changing 

Starting in January 2021, we will be 
closing our office in Bruno at 4 pm on 
Fridays.  This will begin on January 8, 
2021. 

     

http://www.brunocu.com/
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&url=http://clipart-library.com/free-images-of-christmas.html&psig=AOvVaw0F-LzK9qu4LDBz_U6Vwgd7&ust=1575736772585000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIDA-Ye7oeYCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAY


                        CEBA 
 
CEBA- refers to the Canada Emergency 
Business Account.  This program is 
being offered by the Government of 
Canada.  Businesses can apply for this 
program on our website at 
www.brunocu.com. This program 
became available in May of 2020 and has 
now been extended to March 31, 2021.  
Under this program, businesses must 
have a business account with a financial 
institution.    The program has now been 
expanded so that the company is now 
able to apply for $60,000 of which if 
$40,000 is paid in full by Dec 31, 2022, 
$20,000 will be forgiven.  If not, the loan 
will then bear interest at 5% until Dec 31, 
2025, when the total loan will become 
due.  There is no interest that will be due 
annually.  
If you would like more info on this 
program, please call Jeff or Joan at the 
Credit Union at 369-2901.  
************************************************** 

          
                         

                       AURA CARD   

 
Bruno Credit Union is excited to 
announce that we will be offering a 
reloadable prepaid Mastercard® card in  
the coming days!! 
 
 

 
Check out some of the Aura features:  

 
- Cashback rewards 

 
- Instant issuance     

 
- Reduced foreign exchange rates     

 
- Contactless payments 

 
- Round-up goal setting 

 
- P2P transfers 

 
- Card freeze capability 
 

Stay tuned for the official launch of 
Aura!! 
We will advertise on our Facebook page, 
our website, by email and in branch. 
*************************************************  

    MEMBER CARD  DEBIT CARDS  

 
Any Bruno Credit Union Member Card 
issued after November 23, 2020, will have 
the updated tap feature limits of $250 per 
transaction and a cumulative limit of 
$400.00.  If you have a card issued prior 
to this date, the higher tap limits will only 
be available after you have used it 
consecutively 3 times at a merchant 
where you insert your card and use your 
PIN.   It can be used on 3 different dates, 
at 3 different merchants but must have 
no tap purchases in between the PIN 
transactions.  The increase in tap limits is 
being implemented because of COVID 
and people and merchants prefer to use 
contactless methods of payment.  If you 
have any questions on this, please do not 
hesitate to contact our office.   
                                      

            

                      

http://www.brunocu.com/
https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https://freesvg.org/img/jean_victor_balin_xmas_star.png&imgrefurl=https://freesvg.org/christmas-star-vector&tbnid=1PPi4nhH_ESzEM&vet=12ahUKEwji6qmZmNbtAhX9Ap0JHaN8B34QMygjegUIARD_AQ..i&docid=0QadqT_P5O2WjM&w=500&h=197&q=christmas%20star%20images%20free&ved=2ahUKEwji6qmZmNbtAhX9Ap0JHaN8B34QMygjegUIARD_AQ

